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As per our new terms and conditions, we did not have a quorum – having only 4 people.  
 
However, we formed a subcommittee to put together the questions to be put to the council at the 
meeting on Thurs 21st Sept. 10am. 
 
Please read (below) and make any suggestions. 
 
NB: This has changed from being an open meeting with all plotholders. 
Council Meet Q’s 
a) Could we have a skip at the far car park to clear the disused compost heaps, other large rubbish and 

possibly the derelict shed (there is no deer fencing behind it).  
b) Compulsory STAA membership? Is this possible (and would they enforce it!) given ongoing 

expenditure that benefits everyone and public liability insurance. 
c) Could they inspect all gates and make them rabbit/deer proof 
d) The bottom fencing needs inspecting and maintenance, especially in the corner (dark hollow) where 

part of it has been pushed down by a fallen tree and can be stepped over. Also the 2 foot gap in the 
left hand corner between our deer fencing and a new fence put up for the house there. 

e) The quality of path maintenance has been excellent lately – thanks! 
 

 The next committee meeting will be on Wed 18th Oct 7pm at the Half Moon. 


